
2025
message from your President
Dear Valued Members,

As we stand at the threshold of a new year, I extend warm greetings to 
you and your families on behalf of the Board of Directors, Committees, 
Management, and Staff of Huggins Credit Union Co-operative Society 
Limited.

The past year has been one of growth, resilience, and shared success. 
Together, we have navigated challenges and celebrated milestones, 
always guided by our cooperative principles and commitment to your 
financial well-being. It is your trust and unwavering support that drive us 
to continuously enhance the services we provide.

As we embark on 2025, our vision remains clear: to empower you, our 
members, with the tools and resources needed to achieve your financial 
aspirations. This year, we are committed to:
1.	 Introducing innovative solutions to make your banking experience 

seamless and accessible.
2.	 Expanding financial education initiatives to empower you with 

knowledge for a secure future.
3.	 Strengthening our community impact through programs 

that uplift and inspire positive change.

Let us embrace this New Year with optimism and 
determination, knowing that as a cooperative family, we can 
achieve extraordinary things together.

Thank you for being an integral part of Huggins Credit Union. 
Here’s to a year filled with prosperity, unity, and success.

Warm regards,

Pradeep Raman
President

Tel: 868 622-4810, Tel/Fax: 868 622-3392, Cell: 868 299-9506
Email: info@hugginscu.com,  |  Website: www.hugginscu.com
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